
Awareness Creation among the public sector officials in Kalutara District 

on the National Evaluation Policy Implementation Framework 

 

Forty (40) officials at the Middle Management level (Deputy Director/ Assistant Director of 

Planning, Assistant Divisional Secretary, Accountant) of the Divisional Secretariats and District 

Secretariat of Kalutara District, who involve in planning, monitoring, development, financial 

management, administration, etc successfully completed the General Awareness Programme on 

how to operationalize the National Evaluation Policy Implementation Framework, during 3rd – 4th 

of October, 2023 at Kalutara.   

The Department of Project Management and Monitoring Department (PMMD) with the support 

of the PARTNER programme funded by USAID,  conducted this programme with a view to create 

awareness on the contents of the NEPIF,  motivate the participants to expand the knowledge of 

evaluation and encourage them to initiate the practice of evaluation within their scope of work.     


